

## LETTER TO BRANCHES





No: 175/18

26<sup>th</sup> March 2018

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleague

## POSTPONEMENT OF CWU NATIONAL AWARDS EVENING

Branches will be aware from LTB109/18 that we intended to host a CWU National Awards evening on Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> April.

The purpose of this LTB is to advise branches that after giving this matter further consideration and in particular taking into account significant logistical difficulties, we have decided to postpone the event. The matter will be considered further as something that may be planned for our 2019 conference.

In the meantime, please accept our apologies to branches who had taken the time to correspond on this matter.

Yours sincerely

Dave Ward

**General Secretary** 

